
Jennifer Freise, West Lebanon, NH.
I am a resident of West Lebanon who lives close to the Wilder Dam. I support 
the town of Hartford's request to have Great River Hydro financially 
contribute towards maintenance and improvement of the public areas around the 
dam. I'm also in support of the opening of a public path on the dam so that 
pedestrians and cyclists can cross the Connecticut there. I'd also like for 
there to be more clearly marked and better maintained portage paths around 
the dam for canoeists and kayakers. The natural areas and parks around the 
dam are beautiful and having them better maintained and more accessible will 
be beneficial to the community. Having more public pedestrian and bike paths 
linking together towns also helps build a future where cars are less 
necessary for routine trips to work or to recreational areas.
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